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Dear sirs/madams

To build a tunnel under Stonehenge is unthinkable.

Archaelogical remains will be destroyed forever at one of the most important sites in Europe.

Rerouting around the site is by far the most sensible thing to do, I believe would cost less, and , if sensitively
handled, could be made acceptable to most households/villages.

Now, in the turmoil of rising prices, famine and destruction across the world, can we, as the  British nation, be
seen to do something good and positive, rather than badly thought out and destructive.

Please,  please don’t blight the future for following generations.

Yours,
Stephie Reiss.




